
 

 

Date: 23rd July, 2023 
 

To, 
The Manager (Listing) 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai - 400 001 

 
Ref: Scrip Code No. 506260 
 
Sub: Ratification of discrepancies in Shareholding Pattern for the Quarter Ended 

30th June, 2023 due to technical issues. 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We would like to inform you that we have recently filed the shareholding pattern for the quarter 
ended 30th June, 2023 on 20th July 2023, under Acknowledgement No. 2007202306034731. 
 
However, we regret to inform you that due to some technical issues, there were errors in the 
shareholding details of the Promoters Group. 
 
We are currently working diligently to rectify this matter by prioritizing the removal of the 
previously filed information. Once this has been completed, we will submit a revised file of 
the Shareholding Pattern for the quarter ended 30th June 2023. 
 
We kindly request the stock exchange to disseminate this information to the public at large. 
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused and greatly appreciate your prompt 
assistance in resolving this issue. 
 
Please acknowledge the receipt of this message and kindly take note of the aforementioned 
information. 
 
Thanking you, 

 
Yours faithfully, 
For Anuh Pharma Ltd. 
 
 
Hemant Auti 
Company Secretary 


		2023-07-23T14:43:38+0530
	HEMANT KISAN AUTI




